ANNUAL REPORT FROM THE NORWEGIAN-KOREAN FRIENDSHIP ASSOCIATION 2014.
The period from the General Assembly 19. September 2013 to the General Assembly 
13. June 2014
There are about 450 members in the Association by June 2014.
There were about 300 members in 2009
BOARD MEETINGS.  There have been 5 Board meetings. Topics have been: planning for various meetings for the members, like the Korean food-making course in November 2013, the General Assembly June 2014, the “Social event” at Nam Kang Sushi in February 2014, and other events. Important topics are the preliminary plans for the coming seasons.
ACTIVITIES
1. 19. September 2013. General Assembly at Majorstuen Seniorsenter
About 40 members were present.
Magdalena Kwak Nyberg gave a lecture on “Min koreanske kulturarv/my Korean culture heritage” and about her book: “Jeg vil spørre vinden”.
After the coffee break the formal General Assembly was held. The annual report and future plans were approved.

Elections: Marita Nordbø, Irina Lee and Egil Aksnes were re-elected for 2 years. (Lucie Paus Falck, Yong-il Roe and Didrik Bakke Dukefoss were elected for 2 years in 2012.) 

2. 28. November 2013. Taste of Korea. Food-making course at Slemdal skole.
Everything was perfectly organized by Yvonne Blindheim. There were almost 30 people participating. Hae Jong Lee was the teacher with very good help from a friend of hers and by Mrs Ambassador Lee. A successful event which should be repeated.
3. 6.  February 2014 “Social event”  at Nam Kang Sushi in Torggata
There were about 40 people attending this very tasty and successful social event. Ambassador Lee and his wife who had recently come to Norway spent the evening with us.
4. Contact with the members. 
The Board mailed a January letter to all members with report on the topics which have been discussed by the Board and the activities of the association. Good response was received from several members.
5. Further information 
Website: norsk-koreansk.no 

Facebook: facebook.com/norskkoreansk 

FINANCES.
The Norwegian-Korean Friendship Association is an organization with no membership fee. Consequently, there is not much to inform about when finances are concerned. However, the Association was given a start capital from the former Norwegian Korean Forum in 2009. The expenses have been for the website, for renting localities for the meetings, and for small gifts to lecturers at the meetings. 
We thank the Korean Embassy for their contribution of kr. 4 000, 00

We thank all the members who gave a contribution in 2013 – a total amount of kr. 2 150, 00

For those who want to give a donation in 2014, you are welcome to do so to 

account no 1503 14 20331, Norsk-Koreansk Vennskapsforening.
The bank account amounts to NOK 18 764, 49  by June 2014
The Board of the Norwegian-Korean Friendship Association 
June 2014
